December 2004

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

Re: Discontinuation of HSH and HSU series Power Supplies

We write to advise you that, owing to decreasing sales over recent years due to the
introduction of our new JWS and SWS series product ranges, the HSH and HSU range
of power supplies will shortly be withdrawn from sale.

We are offering the opportunity for you to place a final order before this withdrawal
takes place. We shall be pleased to accept orders for these products up to and
including 25th February 2005. The minimum quantity per order will be ten units and
any orders will be non-cancellable and non-returnable.

For further assistance please contact Lambda UK Sales department, Tel: +44 (0)1271
856666, Fax: +44 (0)1271 864894 or your usual Field Sales contact. If you would
prefer, our web address is www.lambda-gb.com where you can find data on all of our
current products.

Yours sincerely,

David Buck
Product Manager DPA
Industrial and Programmable Power



